[image: ]Are you looking for a fun summer job? Apply to work at the Stratford Pool! 
The City of Stratford is now accepting applications until March 24th, 2023, for pool staff positions for the 2023 pool season.  The City of Stratford has a Lifeguard Certification Reimbursement Policy.  This policy will compensate a lifeguard for lifeguard certification over a period of two years. Give the City of Stratford a call at 515-838-2311 or email cityofstratford@globalccs.net for details regarding this policy or for information regarding positions for the 2023 pool season.


Head Lifeguard and/or Assistant Manager - Current lifeguard certification, CPR, first aid, or water safety instructor. Previous lifeguard experience is a must.  Assist in supervising overall operation of pool staff. Ideal candidate to have previous experience in pool management, staff direction, and proven customer service skills.
Lifeguards - Current lifeguard certification, CPR, and first aid required. Previous lifeguard experience preferred; not required. Additional duties as assigned by pool management staff could include, but not limited to cashiering, maintenance, and bathhouse cleaning.
Office Attendants - Good math and customer service skills.  Prefer cashier and money handling experience. 

Wages dependent upon experience;                                        flexible working hours required.
Positions are seasonal, non-benefited; no minimum guarantee of hours. Equal Opportunity Employer.  Applications are available on our website stratfordiowa.com or stop by Stratford City Hall. Please contact                      515-838-2311 or cityofstratford@globalccs.net for more information.
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